
Dear Planning inspectorate,  
 
I strongly object to the proposed quarr y development in Cookley, as it will have a lasting 
and detrimental impact on our community ’s safety, environment, and quality of life.  
 
The introduction of 150 HGVs daily through Cookley will overwhelm roads not built for 
ŜŪèēϙťŘÍƯĖèϠϙŘÍĖŜĖĲČϙŜôŘĖĺŪŜϙŜÍċôťƅϙèĺĲèôŘĲŜϠϙŕÍŘťĖèŪīÍŘīƅϙĲôÍŘϙŜèēĺĺīŜϠϙēĺıôŜϠϙÍĲîϙ
recreational areas. The resulting increase in harmful emissions and particulate matter 
ſĖīīϙŜĖČĲĖƱèÍĲťīƅϙſĺŘŜôĲϙÍĖŘϙŗŪÍīĖťƅϠϙŕĺsing long -term health risks, especially to children 
and the elderly.  
 
�ēôϙĲĺĖŜôϙċŘĺıϙŗŪÍŘŘƅϙıÍèēĖĲôŘƅϠϙF@«ŜϠϙÍĲîϙťŘÍƯĖèϙſĖīīϙîĖŜŘŪŕťϙîÍĖīƅϙīĖċôϙċĺŘϙƅôÍŘŜϠϙ
ÍƯôèťĖĲČϙŘôŜĖîôĲťŜДϙÍæĖīĖťƅϙťĺϙôĲĤĺƅϙťēôĖŘϙēĺıôŜϙÍĲîϙīĺèÍīϙÍıôĲĖťĖôŜϟϙiŽôŘϙÍϙŕôŘĖĺîϙĺċϙ
approximately 10 -11 years, Cookley’s children will grow up in a constant environme nt of 
îŪŜťϠϙĲĺĖŜôϠϙÍĲîϙťŘÍƯĖèϠϙÍĲϙŪĲÍèèôŕťÍæīôϙŜĖťŪÍťĖĺĲϙċĺŘϙÍϙŘôŜĖîôĲťĖÍīϙèĺııŪĲĖťƅϟ 
The destruction of over 100 acres of greenbelt land is deeply concerning. This land 
includes valuable agricultural space and wildlife habitats, both of which will be 
permanently lost, undermining local food security and biodiversity.  
 
�îîĖťĖĺĲÍīīƅϠϙťēôϙīÍèħϙĺċϙèīÍŘĖťƅϙÍæĺŪťϙťēôϙĖĲƱīīϙıÍťôŘĖÍīŜϙŘÍĖŜôŜϙŜôŘĖĺŪŜϙèĺĲèôŘĲŜϙÍæĺŪťϙ
potential contamination of land and water sources, endangering residents long after the 
quarr ying is complete.  
 
We are also troubled by the lack of transparency regarding recent amendments to the 
proposal, which were introduced with limited consultation, further eroding trus t in this 
process.  
 
For these reasons —safety risks, air pollu tion, noise, loss of greenbelt, agricultural land, 
ÍĲîϙſĖīîīĖċôϙēÍæĖťÍťϠϙÍŜϙſôīīϙÍŜϙèĺĲèôŘĲŜϙÍæĺŪťϙĖĲƱīīϙıÍťôŘĖÍīŜ —I urge the council to 
reject this proposal and protect Cookley’s character and wellbeing.  
 
Thank you for considering our concerns.  
Yours sincerely,  
 
Corinna Smith  
20 Narburgh Place, Alveley, WV15 6LB  
 
 


